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Principal’s Pen 
 
 
The annual Mill Stream Apple Fest is happening tomorrow, Saturday, October 5th from 10:00 a.m.-
12:00 p.m. The event will include games, snacks, Pickles the clown and new this year, the book fair will 
be open!  We are so very fortunate to have this incredible community event for our students and their 
families.  We hope you are able to join in on the fun! 
 
The Mill Stream Walk-a-Thon is taking place on Friday, October 18th. If you have any questions, please 
feel free to reach out to the school.  Thank you for all for your assistance with this fundraising effort! 
 
Throughout the year, please do not hesitate to contact teachers, Mrs. Lovell or myself with questions or 
concerns that may arise.  When we work together, students will have a great year! 
 

Mill Stream Elementary School 
Phone 634-3121        Fax 634-4294 

Julie Kimball, Principal 
 
 

Dates to Remember . . . 
 
October 5th    Apple Fest 10:00 a.m.-12:00 p.m. 
October 14th    No School 
October 15th    School Pictures 
October 17th    School Board Meeting at 7:00 p.m. 
October 18th    Walk-a-Thon 
November 7th    School Board Meeting at 7:00 p.m. 
November 11th    No School 
November 21st    School Board Meeting at 7:00 p.m. 
November 25th    Parent/Teacher Conferences 
 
 
 
 
 

Hat Day 
 
Students are welcome to wear 

hats on Fridays with a 
donation of $1.00 for our  

Civil Rights Team and other 
good causes. 

 

PTG News 
 

Thank you for supporting the Scholastic Book Fair.  Students visiting the fair 
have been polite and very enthusiastic about purchasing books.  One unexpected 
change was the need to charge tax.  This was new for us and we didn’t realize it 
early enough to let families know ahead of time.  Thanks to our great volunteers 
this hasn’t stopped anyone from making their purchase.  
  
We are pleased to announce that the book fair will be open from 10-12 on 
Saturday. We want to be sure that our families and community members have 
an opportunity to take advantage of this great resource.   
  
Do you like to paint?  Are you looking for a fun family activity that you can do with 
your child (ren)? Well, members of the PTG group are exploring the option to bring 
a paint night to our school!!!!  Stay tuned for more information… 
 

 


